
From: Susan Beckett mailservice@DACdb.net
Subject: No Meeting Monday, March 27th! Spring Break....

Date: March 24, 2023 at 12:00 PM
To: tvgreene@me.com

  Dear Tom,

Reminder that we will NOT be meeting this Monday as Spring Break is in full swing!  Enjoy your week and we will see you at the meeting on Monday, April 3rd.

If you attended our meeting this past Monday, you will recall that Greg Carnes mentioned what a wonderful presentation  our own Pete Keys made last weekend in Chattanooga, where Greg was in attendance for President's Training.
Pete		was	a	keynote	speaker	at	the	Rotary	training	for	President-Elects	in	Cha9anooga,	Tennessee	.		There	were	over	500	Rotarians	in	a9endance	represen@ng	clubs	from	Alabama,	Tennessee,	and	Kentucky.		Pete	did	a	fantas@c	job,	as	always,	and	he	represented	the	Florence	Rotary	Club	and	the	Shoals	area	very	well.		No	doubt	he	will	have	many	more	Rotary	speaking	invita@ons	in	the	future.	

Below	are	some	photos	from	the	event.		What	a	blessing	and	inspira@on	Pete	is	to	everyone	that	hears	him	take	the	stage....

			

   Upcoming Programs: http://florencerotaryclub.net/?p=speakers
Florence Rotary Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FlorenceALRotary/ Please make sure to like and share our Facebook Page.

Please go Like, Follow, and Share our Florence Rotary Facebook Page!

 Calendar updates:

Shoals Scholar Dollars – Event Calendar for 2023:

April 29,2023:  Smoke on the Water Backyard BBQ Contest at McFarland Park
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